From: Residents of 34 Uplands Avenue, To: Committee of Adjustment Panel

Subject: Minor Variance Application A013/20

Dear committee of Adjustment Panel,

Unfortunately, my household and I will not be able to participate at the hearing on Thursday, June 11, 2020 for the Minor Variance Application A013/20, because we all work at essential service, and connecting through phone or skype is out of option. After discussing the matter at home, we all oppose the proposal. The proposed plan is requiring using more space from the land, which means it is going to occupy more space.

The proposal affects us as following:

- 1. Already the by-law requirement is very generous in giving enough space to build the houses here, and on some occasions, we have felt we have no privacy in our backyard. Buildings with higher height and more extensive lengths will lead to bold this feeling more.
- 2. The scenery and look of the street and environment of the neighborhood get affected negatively by this proposal.

In conclusion, we require the status quo and follow the by-law requirement and reject the proposal.

Kind Regards, Residents of 34 Uplands Avenue RECEIVED

JUN 0 9 2020

VAUGHAN COMMITTEE OF ADJUSTMENT